
DEAR AKIN GUMP,
Thank you for being a Founding Member of the Retail

Litigation Center's Defense Division! 

THANK YOU

On behalf of the Retail Litigation Center's Board of Directors, I would like to thank
you for your never-ending support and tireless hard-work that your firm and it's
lawyers have provided on the Defense Division. The knowledge, passion, and

dedication that your team displays helping to build the Defense Division from the
ground up is invaluable and we cannot thank you enough. The RLC greatly

appreciates the time, resources, and expertise that Akin Gump has generously
provided and we look forward to the future of the Defense Division.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Taylor, Chair, RLC Board of Directors


